
 

 

January 7, 2020 

Certified Mail Article No. 7019 0700 0001 6436 2297 

Peter Delaney, Chairman 
Boxford Conservation Commission 
Town Hall 
7A Spofford Road 
Boxford, MA  01921 

Re: DEP File #: 114-1235 [LEC File #:  TBI\18-044.02] 
 Request to Extend Order of Resource Area Delineation 
 Willow Road and Pine Plain Road 
 Boxford, Massachusetts 

Dear Mr. Delaney: 

On behalf of the Property Owner, Price Family LLC, LEC Environmental Consultants, Inc., (LEC) is 
submitting this request to extend the Order of Resource Area Delineation (ORAD) issued by the Boxford 
Conservation Commission (Commission) for the above-referenced site.   

An Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area Delineation (ANRAD) was prepared by Wetlands Preservation Inc. 
(WPI) with ANRAD Site Plans prepared by Christiansen & Sergi, Inc. and filed with the Commission on 
September 22, 2016 under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act (MGL c. 131, s. 40) and the Boxford 
Wetlands Protection Bylaw (Town Code Chapter 192 & 375).  The Commission retained the services of Greg 
Hochmuth of Williams & Sparages to peer review the ANRAD Application and field delineation of Wetland 
Resource Areas.  Mr. Hochmuth prepared a peer review report on December 30, 2016.  The Commission 
subsequently issued the attached ORAD on February 21, 2017.  The ORAD will expire on February 21, 2020. 

Since issuance of the ORAD, Toll Brothers, Inc. has been actively pursuing development of the parcel; 
appearing informally before various local boards.  Toll is in the process of further refining the site plans in 
preparation for submission to the Conservation Commission, Planning Board, and Board of Health.   

LEC respectfully requests that the Commission issue a one year extension of the ORAD, extending it to 
February 21, 2021.  Please place us on the agenda for the January 16, 2020 Public Hearing to further discuss 
this request.   

Enclosed please find a check for One Hundred Fifty Dollars ($150.00) made payable to the Town of Boxford 
for the Boxford Bylaw extension permit fee.  Should you have any questions or require additional information, 
I may be contacted in our Wakefield at (781) 245-2500 or at amarton@lecenvironmental.com. 

Sincerely, 

LEC Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
 
 
Ann M. Marton, President 
Director of Ecological Services 

cc: DEP, Northeast Region; Toll Brothers, Inc. 
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